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Ending 2020 With Gratitude!

| won't lie, this year has been full of challenges, but all of us at SAF have pulled together
and managed to keep people connected through our programs. | thank you for sticking
with us and taking the time to participate, donate or volunteer.

| am proud to share some of the ways we were able to accomplish our mission this
year:

e We served educators, youth & families with online learning opportunities, including
summer camp, weekend workshops, and after school programs — all since March!

e We launched a new mobile tour app this spring which offers on-the-go tours that are
safe for independent exploration,

e \We've kept conversations about the built environment alive through talks, virtual
tours, and small group in-person tours

e And, made our Annual Model Exhibit more accessible by adding an online
component in addition to limited in-person viewing.

While we made it through these past several months thanks to strong community support,
we have also made tough decisions in order to reduce expenses in light of lost revenue
due to canceled events that simply won’t be able to take place for a while.

| know this year has been tough for so many, but If you are able to support SAF this year
with a donation, we would be most appreciative. Your continued support is essential to
ensure that we make it through these times and can resume our robust programming as
soon as possible.

Best Wishes for a happy New Year,
Stacy Segal

Executive Director

*While our offices are closed we are still accessing mail for checks and online gifts are
always accepted.

Donate Today!
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